GEFFICE OF THE GOVERNCOR

OCT 11 2013

To the Members of the California State Assembly:

I am returning Assembly Bill 180 without my signature.

The State of California has among the strictest gun laws in the country. Allowing
individual cities to enact their own more restrictive firearms regulations will sow

confusion and uncertainty.

I am mindful of the challenges the City of Oakland faces in addressing gun violence, but
this is not the right solution.

Sincerely,

) 3 Broe
Edmund G. Browrt Jr.

GOVERNOR EDMUND G. BROWN JR. « SACRAMENTQO, CALIFORNIA 95814 « (916) 445-2841
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